Inez MurEhz

From: Ricardo Ardila
<rardila@airchanges.us>

Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2025 8:34 AM

To: Jennie Dennett

Cc: Robert Delorimiere; Joshua Collazo;
Sebastian Munera; Jesus Bellorin

Subject: [EXTIRE: Request to Piggy Back

Contract from City of Ft. Lauderdale

Importance: High

Jennie, Good Morning,

We hereby authorize to extend the same terms and conditions of the
contract we have with the City of Fort Lauderdale, to the City of
Hollywood.

It is my understanding that this does not affect nor require any
approval form the City of Fort Lauderdale. As long as this is the case,
we (Air Changes Mechanical) extend the same terms and conditions
to Hollywood.

Currently, we are in the process of executing a replacement of
precision cooling systems for a server room for the City of
Hollywood, under Purchase Order PFY-2502311; we are excited
about the possibility to provide support to the City of Hollywood,
with many other commercial HVAC needs including maintenance,
repair, replacements, retrofits, upgrades, assessments, etc., like we
currently do for the City of Fort Lauderdale.

Looking forward to learning how this process evolves.

Thanks

= Ricardo Ardila C.E.M.
‘ii Managing Partner, Air Changes

(c) 786 658 6837 | (0) 786 615 3086 | www.:
AIRCEHANGES

e MICHANCAL rardila@airchanges.us
1365 N.W 98th Ct Unit 4 Doral, FI 33172

From: Jennie Dennett <JDENNETT@hollywoodfl.org>

Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2025 4:14 PM

To: Ricardo Ardila <rardila@airchanges.us>

Cc: Robert Delorimiere <RDELORIMIERE@hollywoodfl.org>; Joshua
Collazo <JCOLLAZO@hollywoodfl.org>

Subject: Request to Piggy Back Contract from City of Ft. Lauderdale

Good afternoon,

We are requesting to Piggy Back the existing contract your
company has in place with the City of Fort Lauderdale for
HVAC repairs and maintenance. Basically to mirror the terms
and conditions, in support of our internal, ongoing A/C repairs
and chiller unit maintenance requirements.

The services will be needed after our fiscal year beginning
October 1st, 2025.

Please provide us with written authorization to utilize the
current Piggyback contract with the City of Fort Lauderdale.
Regards,

J Dennett

Jennie Dennett
Administrative Assistant |
Public Works
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Hollywood, FL 33022
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the
content is safe.




